
MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT 

OF NATURAL RESOURCES
NOTICE OF AERIAL HERBICIDE APPLICATION ON STATE LANDS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Minnesota Department of Natural 
Resources is planning to conduct aerial application of an herbicide labeled for 
aquatic use via helicopter to control cattail vegetation and improve waterfowl 
habitat within the water impoundments at Carlos Avery Wildlife Management 
Area in Anoka County.  The four treatment areas total approximately 240 
acres in size and are located on the main unit of the Wildlife Management 
Area at pools 6, 8, 15 and 16. The project is likely to occur between August 23 
and September 8, 2017, depending on weather and site conditions.  Notice 
signs will be posted at entry points and on-site prior to spraying.  

Questions regarding this project can be directed to Jim LaBarre, Area 
Wildlife Supervisor at phone: 651/539-3305 or email: jim.labarre@state.
mn.us.
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